
 
 

Notice of Contract Award 
 
The Borough of Atlantic Highlands in the County of Monmouth, State of New Jersey (the 
“Borough”) has awarded a Contract without competitive bidding for professional services 
pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40A: 11-5(1)(a)(i).  The Borough has retained the professional 
services of Maser Consulting P.A. and Tinton Falls, New Jersey, to serve as Engineer for 
the design of the Atlantic Highlands Water Treatment Plant Building Improvements. The 
amount charged for these services is not to exceed $38,750.00, which is in accordance 
with the agreement on file with the Municipal Clerk. This contract and the resolution 
authorizing it are available for review in the office of the Municipal clerk and will be in 
effect until October 31, 2014.    


